
Richard Bridger
Sirs:
I am in full support of the Ramaco Brook Mine permit. Ramaco has been and continues to be a
positive entrepreneur within the City of Sheridan and a true asset for the community. Ramaco has
shown due diligence in pursuing the needed permit to proceed and now needs the ability to move
forward. Please give favorable consideration on permit approval. Thank you.


